
Chief Compliance Officer 
 
Order No. 717, issued October 16, 2008, changed the posting requirements associated 
with the Standards of Conduct. As of November 26, 2008, 18 C.F.R. §358.4(e)(6) is no 
longer effective.  
 
Revised 18 C.F.R. §358.8(c)(2) contains the following requirement: 
 

A transmission provider must designate a chief compliance officer who will be 
responsible for standards of conduct compliance. The transmission provider must 
post the name of the chief compliance officer and provide his or her contract 
information on its Internet website. 

 
 
 
The APS chief compliance officer is: 
 

Jose Esparza 
VP Regulatory  
 
P.O. Box 53999, M.S. 9712  
Phoenix, AZ 85072-3999  
400 North 5

th 
Street  

Phoenix, AZ 85004  
 
Tel: 602-250-2775 
E-Mail: Jose.Esparza@aps.com 

 
 
 
 


